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July 14, 2008 

 
 
Ms. Julie Orchard 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84110 
 

Re:  Questar Gas's updated model in Docket No. 07-057-13 
 
Dear Ms. Orchard: 
 
 Pursuant to discussions held in the technical conference on Cost of Service and Rate 
Design held on July 1, 2008, in Docket No. 07-057-13, some of the parties present requested 
Questar Gas to update its model to include the percentage increase resulting from the 
Commission's Report and Order on Revenue Requirement (Order) issued June 27, 2008 
 
 In addition, the Commission sent a letter on July 10, 2008 requesting that the 
Company submit tariff sheets implementing the Commission order in time for full review.  
The Company will make the tariff sheets available by July 25, 2008, and will provide the 
updated model at that time.   
 
 If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
  

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
CLB/gj 
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